	

	*DTC* - Technology Update 02/19/2020

This technology update contains information related to the following topics:
1. CMAS: Chrome OS 80 not yet approved for CMAS testing.
1. CMAS:  TestNav app support for Chrome OS extended through the 2020-2021 school year. 
1. ACCESS: Chrome 80 OS Release Compatibility Concern Resolved.
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	Chrome OS 80 not yet approved for CMAS Testing. 

	Pearson has added Chrome OS 80 to the Testing in Progress section of TestNav System Requirements.  This status indicates that Pearson is reviewing the potential compatibility of the upcoming Chrome OS 80 with TestNav, but has not yet approved this update for support.

CDE recommends holding off on updating devices to Chrome OS 80 until Pearson provides full support.


	TestNav app Support for Chrome OS extended through the 2020-2021 school year. 

	As Google continues to phase out Chrome Apps, Pearson recently announced there will be no impact with regard to testing with the TestNav app for Chrome OS (Chromebooks) through the 2020-2021 school year. Customers using the Chrome TestNav app can continue to do so through the spring, 2021 testing.  Google recently announced continued support for Chrome Apps on Chrome OS through June 2021, and Pearson will mirror that support. 

The TestNav development team is working toward providing customers and students with a testing solution to replace the app before Google ends support for Chrome Apps on Chrome OS. 


	ACCESS: Chrome 80 OS Release Compatibility Concern Resolved.

	The compatibility concern with the DRC INSIGHT secure browser and Chrome OS 80 has been resolved. Districts using the WIDA screener can accept Chrome OS 80 and expect it will be fully supported by WIDA and DRC.

Please contact DRC Customer Support with any questions at WIDA@DataRecognitionCorp.com or call 1-855-787-9615.


	For More Information

	Previous CDE Technology updates can be viewed at http://www.cde.state.co.us/assessment/announcements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Collin Bonner at Bonner_C@cde.state.co.us.
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